
CAMINITI EXCEPTIONAL CENTER 

 
 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
Hello Cougar parents, guardians, and caregivers. Welcome to Caminiti from your  
PTA! We want to wish you the best for the beginning of this school year. We are 
all so excited to have our students back-whether it’s virtually or in person. We 
have really missed everyone during this COVID time. 
 
Our officers for this year are, myself-Judy Simmons, President, Laura Meehan- 
Vice-President, Marisa Griffin-Secretary, Lisa Knox-Treasurer and Deborah 
Perna-Membership Chair. We all served in the same positions last year and Ms. 
Perna has many years of experience as your Membership chairperson.  
 
We thought that you might like to know some of the things that the PTA does for 
the Caminiti students and for our school. The money that we raise helps with our 
graduation, our rings for our seniors and our senior picnic. In the past we have 
helped to fund our yearbook, and we have supported individual classroom mini-
grants upon request. The PTA pays for our Prom each year, and we also sponsor 
the awards for our spring Award Ceremony. Last year we paid for Publix gift cards 
for our staff during Teacher Appreciation Week.  
 
Please consider joining us. Our PTA membership cost is only $5.50. The extra 
monies that you ”round up” really do make a difference! We look forward to a fun 
year and we would love to get to know you. 
 
Thank you so much for all that you do for your students and for being a part of our 
wonderful school.  
 
Go Cougars! 
 
Mrs. Judy Simmons 
PTA  President 
 


